
09/02/2021 

MS Lynda Barlow 
53 Bardo Road ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
Lynda@thebarlows.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I would like to express my concern about the proposed development of Robertson Road. 
Robertson Road is the hub of the Newport Community. It’s where we take our children to meet 
and greet friends during the day for coffee and breakfast and to browse the beautiful boutiques 
and épiceries. In the evening we can relish in the fairy-lit peaceful pavement restaurants enjoy 
a beautiful evening of fine dining. It attracts tourists and locals. It would be very sad to see it 
go. It has a European feel like no other village on the northern Beaches. We don’t want to see 
it go. 

Sent: 9/02/2021 6:22:39 AM
Subject: Online Submission


